
May 2025 Newsletter

A note to parents:

Kind Reminders

This month, we have been focusing on our 
very exciting topic: Blast into space! 

The children in the squirrel room have 
been busy exploring our temporary space 
station role play area. It has been lovely 
seeing them all very enthusiastic to learn 
about planet Earth and beyond! 

The hedgehog room have been getting 
stuck into space themed water play, 
sensory activities, songs and more.  

Keep an eye out on Tapestry for updates! 

❑ Security – It is very important for parents and visitors to 
close the garden gate and put the latch on when you bring 
your child to nursery or collect them. Please ensure it is 
kept closed securely. 

❑ Spare Clothes Request – If your child has outgrown any 
clothes, socks etc, please kindly consider donating to 
nursery. 

❑ Family pictures – Please kindly bring or send in (Via an 
observation on Tapestry) pictures of your child with 
family. We are in the process of creating a new ‘Family 
Tree’ display and would love to ensure that everyone is a 
part of it!

❑ Sun cream and sun hats: If you haven’t already done so, 
please provided a labelled sun cream and sun hat for us to 
keep at nursery. Without this, children will not be able to 
take part in outdoor activities due to the hot weather. 

Thank you for your co-operation.

Topic of the Month:

Book of the Month:

Song of the Month:

‘Zoom, Zoom, Zoom’


